
Public Notice 
	 A public hearing will be held in 
the Wellness Room (416 4th St.- 
Rockwell City) on Wednesday, 
August 17th, 2022 at 9:00 AM for  
the Zoning Commission to discuss 
and approve a request made by ATI 
Group LLC and Murphy, Miranda S 
Irreg Trust to change the  Zoning 
Classification and amend the Com-
prehensive Land Use  Map accord-
ingly from A1 to Residential located 
at Twin Lakes, 33- 89-32 LOT A 
G.L. 5 & 33-89-32 LOT B G.L. 6. 
Any person has a right  to appear 
at this hearing to express any con-
cerns to the application. If you have 
any questions, call our office at 712-
297- 8322.  
	 If you cannot attend this hear-
ing, you may comment prior to the  
hearing in writing to:  
	 Mike Moeller 
	 Calhoun Co. Zoning Administrator 
	 416 4th Street Suite 7

PUBLIC NOTICE
Hearing

Published in The Graphic-Advocate 
on Wednesday, August 10, 2022


